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13th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

 

Wear it Orange! 
Following the success of last year’s ‘Wear it Pink!’ day, we have decided  

to follow a similar trend each year. 

 

On Friday 20th November 2020, the children can come to school in their own 

clothes and wear something orange: a t-shirt, trousers, socks or even a hairband! 

 

We are asking for children to bring in £1 to wear their own clothes and £1 if they 

would like something from the cake sale (orange themed, of course!).  

All money raised will go to  

‘Brake! The Road Safety Charity’. 

 

Last year, we managed to raise over £250!  

It would be amazing if we could beat that this year. 

 

As well as turning Windmill Hill orange, we will also be turning Halton orange!  

The Mersey Gateway has agreed to change the bridge lighting to orange for us.  

If you get chance to see it, send a picture to the school Instagram page and  

we will repost as many as we can. 
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.windmillhill.school/
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Parents’ Evening 

Your child’s Class Teacher should have contacted you via Dojo to arrange a suitable time for a 
telephone conversation to update you on your child’s progress.  Please make sure you liaise 
directly with the teacher.  However, if you are having any problems, please contact the School 
Office. 
 

Foodbanks 
The Runcorn and District Foodbank is fully open except on Tuesday. 
 
E vouchers are available from Housing Trusts General Practitioners, many Council departments 
and CAB (Citizen’s Advice Bureau). 
Monday  - 1.15pm – 3.15pm Halton Haven Hospice 
Tuesday  - Closed 
Wednesday  - 1.00pm – 3.00pm Brook Chapel  
Thursday  - 1.00pm – 3.00pm Christchurch, Castlefields 
Friday   - 11.00am – 1.00pm Hope Corner, Old Town  

1.00pm – 3.00pm Frodsham Guide Centre 
Saturday  - 10.00am – 12.00pm Bethesda Church, Palacefields 
 

Snack Money 
The office is selling packs of 10 dinner money envelopes for £1.00.  Please purchase directly from 
the office. Please do not send loose money into school.  All money should be in an envelope with 
your child’s name on. 
 
If you are sending snack money with one child, for all your children; please send this money in an 
envelope with the children’s names and year groups clearly marked on the envelope.  The 
teachers cannot be expected to remember who the snack money is for, when they are given 
loose change. 
 

Sims Parent App 
We are still setting up the App at school.  Please look out for the email over the coming weeks.   
 
Thank you for your continued support through these challenging times. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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